Dear Parents/Carers,

We would like to invite you to come into school soon to watch the children perform a song to you that we have been learning. After the performance we are going to create a collaborative piece of artwork together that we'll then put up on display.

Please see below when your child's class are invited in.

Due to health and safety reasons, with the amount of space we will have on the day, we can only ask that 1 parent/guardian or grandparent per child attends the session. Unfortunately, younger siblings will not be able to attend.

3T – Wednesday 5<sup>th</sup> June at 2:15-2:55pm

3BR – Wednesday 12<sup>th</sup> June at 2:15pm-2:55pm

3B – Wednesday 19th June at 2:15pm-2:55pm

Please arrive at Reception at 2:15pm. When the session has finished, we will take the children back to class. Please make your way to where you would usually collect your child from and we'll be ready to send them home at the usual time.

We look forward to seeing you soon.

Thanks for your continued support,

The Year 3 team